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16th December 2019 

 
School Council Christmas Fayre Information & Toy Day 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
On Thursday 19th December, the school council will be holding their second school Christmas Fayre. The stalls will be 
run by school council members to raise money for our school priorities. The council are looking to raise further funds 
for new waterproofs for Forest School, reading books for across school and new games/activities for Breakfast Club 
and the year 5/6 common room. The fayre will take place between 10.00am and 12pm to allow all pupils to join in.  
 
To celebrate the event we will be having a Christmas jumper non-uniform day to celebrate Christmas and the end of 
term. If any pupil (or teacher) does not have a jumper, please come dressed in Christmas party clothes.  
PLEASE NOTE – As previously mentioned there will be NO Forest School on this day for Foundation Phase pupils. 
 
If you wish for your child(ren) to attend the school council fayre please send your child with some spending money. 
The school council have included some information on the wide range of stalls and price list for your information: 
 

Beat the Goalkeeper – 50p Pin the beard on Santa – 50p 

Glow Sticks – 50p Christmas Tree target board -20p 

Name the Reindeer – 20p Soak Mr Lloyd - £1 (Weather permitting) 

Find the Elf – 50p Play your Christmas Cards Right - 50p 

Tuck Shop – from 10-30p Christmas Cakes - 50p 

 
We will also be drawing the PTA raffle at the event, so if you wish to purchase any tickets please see a member of the 
PTA or Mrs Phillips in the office before Wednesday evening.  
 
Friday 20th December – Christmas ‘Toy day’  
Pupils are permitted to bring in a “toy” of their choice to play with friends. We ask that children do not bring in fidget 
spinners, electrical devices (I-pod and I-Phones) and hand held computer devices (Nintendo DS etc) as school cannot 
be held responsible for any damages.  
PLEASE NOTE – Pupils are to come to school in full school uniform on this day.  
 
Please note that Monday 6th January is a staff training day. Therefore pupils’ will return to school for the Spring term 
on TUESDAY 7th JANUARY.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support throughout the academic year and on behalf of all staff, I wish you an 
enjoyable Christmas and Happy New Year.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr D Lloyd 
Headteacher 
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